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Senator Humphries asked: 

How was your Department/Agency consulted in the development of the carbon price 
package? 

Answer: 

The Department of Immigration and Citizenship was not consulted. Information was 
subsequently sought from the Department of Climate Change and Energy Efficiency 
and its response was: 

The carbon price package was developed in consultation with agencies with a direct 
interest in the policy. DIAC was not consulted as it has no policy responsibility for 
matters which are affected by the carbon price package and has no responsibility for 
implementing measures under the Clean Energy Future Plan. DCCEE will consult 
DIAC if any issues within DIAC’s area of responsibility emerge which require 
consultation between the two agencies. 


